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Trant Lindsay

From: Maren Wryn <marupa@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:49 PM

To: Trant Lindsay

Subject: House  Bill 2666

Dear Chair Clem and Members of the Committee: 

I was shocked to learn about this bill.  This bill restricts the public’s right to have input regarding 
an industrial activity that would negatively impact them.  What are you thinking? 

This is not the type of legislation we need.  Please focus on real problems.  The aggregate 
industry is making up sob stories.   

Once an aggregate mine is in place, the land is unusable for farming.  We need to retain all the 
farmland we have!    

We should no longer cater to the aggregate industry by allowing them to mine on prime 
farmland.  We don’t care if their profit will be less if they have to mine from a quarry instead of 
farm land. 

Please kill this bad bill! 

Thank you. 

Maren Wryn 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


